ANNEX B TO

SCHEDULE 3 TO

FTSD&E/P4C/001
NEW GOVERNMENT SECURITY CLASSIFICATIONS POLICY 
1.
From 2 April 2014 the Government is introducing its new Government Security Classifications Policy (GSC) to replace the current Government Protective Marking Scheme.  A key aspect of this is the reduction in the number of security classifications used.  Any Contract awarded to you as a result of this tender process will be subject to the new GSC from 2 April, therefore you are encouraged to make yourself aware of the changes and identify any potential impacts in your Tender of the new protective marking and associated protection of any material passed to, or generated by you during the tender process. The link below to the Gov.uk website provides information on the new GSC.  

Gov.uk GSC website
2.
The Authority hereby reserves the right to amend any security related term or condition of the draft contract accompanying this ITT to reflect any changes introduced by national law or government policy.  In particular where this ITT is accompanied by any instructions on safeguarding classified information (e.g. a Security Aspects Letter), the Authority reserves the right to amend the terms of these instructions as a result of any changes in national law or government policy whether in respect of the applicable protective marking scheme, specific protective markings given, the aspects to which any protective marking applies, or otherwise.  This may relate to the instructions on safeguarding classified information as they apply to the tender process and / or any contract awarded to you as a result of this tender process.”

